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Perreault Matt

From: Darin Dougherty <darin.dougherty@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 7:32 PM

To: HED Exhibits

Subject: House Bill 4013

Hello, 
 
I am against this bill. I would rather have 'designees' serve as non-voting members than only the deputy 
secretary of state or treasurer.  
 
As a parent of three children, I'd rather have the option to have the best qualified person who has the interest of 
my kids in mind versus a person who may not be qualified and who may or may not have our children in mind. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Darin Dougherty 


